
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

Tuesday, July 11, 2017 in Santa Barbara 

The meeting starts at 9:00 a.m. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be heard by the Board of 

Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara on Tuesday, July 11, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. or 

thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, 105 E. Anapamu Street, 4
th

 Floor, 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 to take public testimony on actions considering the adoption of 

an ordinance providing County revenues to the County of Santa Barbara Community 

Facilities District No. 2002-1 (Orcutt Community Plan) for the maintenance of parks and 

approving the proposed California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) exemption per 

CEQA Guidelines Section 15378(b)(4).  

 

A copy of the staff report is with the Clerk of the Board at 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 

407, Santa Barbara. It will also be available for viewing online on the County Clerk’s 

website.  

 

Please see the posted agenda of the Board of Supervisors for July 11, 2017, available on 

Thursday, July 6, 2017, prior to the meeting for a more specific time for this item. 

However, the order of the agenda may be rearranged or the item may be continued.  

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 

participate in this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-2240. 

Notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the Clerk of the Board to 

make reasonable arrangements.  

 

Comments, objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Ordinance may be 

presented at the hearing or filed with the Clerk of the Board before the public hearing, 

whose address is 105 East Anapuma Street, 4
th

 Floor, Santa Barbara, CA 93101.  


